WHITMORE PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL



Halford Lane Coventry CV6 2HG Telephone: 02476335697

Headteacher: Mrs McGibney Email: <u>admin@whitmorepark.org</u> Website: http://www.whitmorepark.org/

Twitter: @whitmore_park

Dear Parents/Carers.

Year 6 SATS

To support our children with their upcoming SATs, we would like to invite them into school from 8.30am for the next 4 weeks to complete some additional maths practise.

The children will be using an online learning programme called 'Learning by Questions'. They work through the questions individually on an ipad taking up to 3 attempts and if they do not get the correct answer, the programme models the correct answer.

Other schools who have used this approach have been impressed with the amount of progress the children make in a very short time.

Mrs McGibney and Mrs Squires will be supporting the groups and look forward to seeing as many of our children as possible at 8.30am on Monday. The children will enter school in the normal way through the Y5/6 entrance.

Yours sincerely,
Mrs Jacqueline McGibney
My child will/will not be coming into school at 8.30am for 4 weeks.
Child's Name









